








 

 

 

** Before our appeal, we wanted to communicate that we will also be submitting a 

separate application for the Tent Structure and Sea-Cans as requested in the “pre-

release conditions”. When we originally started the application process our 

accessory building and home were newly constructed and at the time were enough 

for business and personal related materials storage, however, our business has 

since grown, and we now require more business storage. We’ve also since had 

another baby, and without a basement in the home we require more personal 

storage on the property. ** 

 

We are appealing the refused permit application 24D 104 for the installation of a 

solid fence and relaxation of setbacks for the following reasons: 

1. Having the fence where we have requested will create a safety barrier from the 

highway for any lose debris that can come onto our property.  

2. It will increase the security of our property, which has high value assets in 

storage, by creating a physical barrier as well as a visual barrier so the public is 

unable to see what is in our yard from the Primary Highway. 

3. The fence would also create visual appeal as people frequenting the highway 

would see our building over the fence rather than our yard and personal items.  

4. The solid fence will not interfere with the amenities of the neighborhood, or 

materially interfere with or affect the use, enjoyment, or value of neighbouring 

properties. (Section 9.14.13 of the Land Use Bylaw). 
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